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Dear Parents 
 
We are conducting a survey to assess the demand for Mickleover Primary School to 
provide a Breakfast and or After school club for our school children from September 
2017. 
 
Once responses have been collated we can review the proposal to ensure the clubs 
viability and then take the proposal to Governors for consideration. 
 
Expression of interest for Breakfast and After-School Clubs  
 
Breakfast Club:  
 
Name of Child:………………………………………………Class……………… 
 
Name of Child:………………………………………………Class……………… 
 
I am interested in my child/children attending Breakfast Club on the following days of the 
week:   
 
Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday/Friday or  all of these days  
(circle your preference as appropriate)  
 
 
I would prefer the following start time for Breakfast Club:  
 
07:45   08:00   08:15   I have no preference    
(circle your preference as appropriate)  
 
 
After School Club:  
 
Name of Child:………………………………………………. Class…………… 
 
Name of Child:………………………………………………. Class…………… 
 
I am interested in my child/children attending After- School Club on the following days of 
the week:  
 
Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday   Friday    all of these days  
(circle your preference as appropriate)  
 
I would prefer the following finishing time for an After-School Club:  
 
16:30  17:00   17:30   17:45      18:00  I have no preference  
(circle your preference as appropriate)  
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Please note, there is no guarantee that Mickleover Primary will be running a 
Breakfast and/or an After-School Club. The information above is to find out whether 
there is sufficient demand for such facilities to be available for children from 
September 2017 .We appreciate that you may not wish to take advantage of either 
facility offered, on every day within the School week, however this survey will give us 
an idea of viability.  
 
I understand that if one or both of the facilities noted above go ahead I/we will 
consent to payments being met monthly in advance. (Costs will be in line with 
other local schools taking into account costings for running such facilities. 
Confirmed costs will be available in Spring term once demand has been 
assessed).  
 

Parent/Carer’s Name:  
 
Contact Number  
 
E-Mail:  
 
Address:  
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  
 

 
 
Please return the form as soon as possible and no later than 
Monday 12th December 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


